
SOMERSET RARITAN VALLEY SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Notice is hereby given, in accordance with the requirements of its Industrial Pretreatment 
Program that the Somerset Raritan Valley Sewerage Authority (SRVSA) intends to reissue a 
Non-Domestic Wastewater Discharge Permit to: 

Viscofan USA Inc., located at 141 Southside Avenue in Bridgewater, NJ. 

The discharge permit will regulate the wastewater discharged from the facility.  The permit, if 
approved, will be effective for five years. 
 
Written comments or a request that the SRVSA hold a non-adversarial public hearing on the 
proposed permit reissue must be submitted in writing to Ronald S. Anastasio, P.E., Executive 
Director, SRVSA, 50 Polhemus Lane, Bridgewater, New Jersey 08807, by the close of the public 
comment period, which closes thirty calendar days after the publication of this notice in the 
newspaper.  All persons, including the permittee, who believe that the SRVSA’s decision to 
reissue the permit is inappropriate, must raise all reasonable ascertainable arguments and factual 
grounds supporting their position, including all supporting material during the public comment 
period. 
 
If no comments are received during this period, the Somerset Raritan Valley Sewerage Authority 
intends to take action regarding this issue at its May 19, 2025 meeting at 7:00 PM.  Copies of 
this notice have been posted on the Public Bulletin Board of the aforesaid Authority and filed 
with the Courier News and the following clerks in accordance with Section 3 of the “Open 
Public Meeting Act”: 
 

Township of Branchburg 
Township of Bridgewater 
Township of Green Brook 
Hillsborough Township Municipal Utilities Authority 
Linque Management Co. Inc. 
Borough of Manville 
Borough of Raritan 
Borough of Somerville 
Township of Warren 
Pfizer Inc. / Wyeth Holdings LLC 

 
Ronald S. Anastasio, P.E., 
Executive Director 
 
EAH 
4/13/25 


